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Lakeview Drainage Improvements 

July 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT  

The project generally consists of drainage improvements within a City drainage easement 

located between Lakeview Drive and Mines Pass. This work includes a new underground 

storm drainpipe along with an open Rip Rap channel surface to provide erosion protection 

and to carry stormwater runoff to an existing drop inlet at Mines Pass. 

The engineering consultant, JE Fuller, has designed an underground stormwater piping 

conveyance structure in addition to open-channel surface improvements. This project 

started on June 16th and is anticipated to be completed at the end of July. 

Banicki Construction was awarded the JOC contract to perform the work.  

 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Thomas Burchfield 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

